
    

 

 

March/April/May 2020 Newsletter 

Mankato Branch 
	

March	Branch	Meeting:	

The	March	Branch	Meeting	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	March	10th	at	5:30	pm	at	
Laurel’s	Edge	in	the	Community	Room.	The	speaker	will	be	a	female	Mankato	
Public	Safety	officer.	She	will	be	talking	about	her	career	in	a	generally	male	
dominated	career.			

March	Branch	Meeting	Hostess:					Kim	Bristol	

	

April	Board	Meeting:	

The	April	Board	meeting	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	April	7th	at	5:30	pm	at	Kim’s	
house.	

April	Board	Meeting	Hostess:		Marla	and	Mary	

	

April	Branch	Meeting:	

The	April	Branch	meeting	will	be	held	on	Tuesday,	April	14th	at	5:30	pm	at	
Laurel’s	Edge	Community	Room.		The	speaker	will	be	Barb	Jackman,	speaking	
about	Weddings	and	Funerals.	

April	Branch	Meeting	Hostess:		Anita	Dittrich	



    

	

May:		No	Board	Meeting	

	

May	Branch	Meeting:	

The	May	Branch	meeting	will	be	our	last	gathering	this	year	and	as	a	Branch.	

The	meeting	will	be	a	luncheon	on	Saturday,	May	2nd	at	11:30	am	at	Bonfire.	

It	will	be	a	closing	meeting	for	the	year	and	the	Branch.		We	will	be	celebrating	
an	end	of	an	era.	There	will	be	an	RSVP	for	the	luncheon	closer	to	the	time.	
Mary	will	send	out	a	reminder	and	an	RSVP	for	the	luncheon.	

AAUW	State	Convention:	

Unfortunately,	this	year	Minnesota	is	not	having	a	state	convention.		They	could	not	find	a	
branch	to	support	wanting	to	host	the	convention.	

Newsletter:	

In	April,	I	will	send	out	another	newsletter	with	details	and	pictures	of	this	
year.	It	will	be	a	closing	newsletter	for	the	year.	

	

	

 
Newsletter Editor:   
Mary Mastin   100 Thomas Dr. #305  Mankato, MN 56001/  507-383-3003    mgbessler@aol.com 


